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P.O. BOX 2179
AUCKLAND — 1
NEW ZEALAND

19 May 1986

Ms Brenda Hinton

Secretary

Auckland Home Birth Association
P.0. Box 7093

Wellesley Street

AUCKLAND

Dear Ms Hinton

Thank you for your very comprehensive letter covering the
Home Birth Awareness Week.

Although we are certainly involved in the whole baby
area, we feel this is a little out of the mainstream of
activity for us and have therefore decided not to take
this matter any further.

I am sorry we cannot help you with this enterprise and
wish you well in pulling the "Week" together.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Millinchip
Marketing Manager
BABY PRODUCTS DIVISION
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